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BY EMAIL and RESS 
 
November 28, 2011      
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4  
 
Attn: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: EB-2011-0361/376 – Goldcorp Inc./Langley Utilities – Participation Letter 
 
We are counsel to the School Energy Coalition (SEC). 
 
Pursuant to Procedural Order #1, SEC can advise that it will participate in the hearing on the 
threshold questions and Goldcorp’s motion for interim relief scheduled for December 19th, 2011.   
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Originally signed by 
 
Mark Rubenstein 
 
cc:  J. Shepherd, SEC 
       W. McNally, SEC 
       All Interested Parties 


